
 
 

 
Nechako Watershed Roundtable 

207-155 George Street, Prince George, BC, V2M 4P6 
(250) 612-0282 | nwrcoordinator@gmail.com 

Mayor and Council 
City of Prince George  
1100 Patricia Boulevard 
Prince George, BC, V2L 3V9 

November 25th, 2019 
 

Re: Thank you 
 
Dear Mayor Lyn Hall and Council, 
 
On behalf of the Nechako Roundtable Core Committee, please accept our sincere thank you 
for your contribution to NWR program implementation expenses.  
 
The NWR is a collaborative initiative that formed in 2015 to protect and improve the health of 
the Nechako watershed for present and future generations. Over the past four years, we have 
played an essential role in convening conversations and collaborations across the watershed 
around land, water, and community well-being issues of critical importance to local 
governments.  
 
We thank you for your attention to this unique opportunity to collaborate on advancing a vision 
of thriving communities supported by healthy watersheds. For more on the Nechako 
Watershed Roundtable, see www.nechakowatershedroundtable.ca 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 

 
 

Kevin Moutray,  
Co-Chair, NWR 

Margot Parkes,  
Co-Chair, NWR 

 

 
For the Nechako Watershed Roundtable Core Committee 
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Attachment: Map of the Nechako Watershed 
 

 


